
 
 

Tree pest caterpillar control program suspended 
 

Our tree pest caterpillar program will not operate for the next week.  
 
We are shifting our crews to focus on mosquito larviciding.  
 
We expect to resume tree pest caterpillar control by next weekend, but will issue a 
notice in advance.  
 
Buffer zones 
Buffer zones make it so we can’t apply Btk within 30 metres of a specific property.  
 
Residents can apply for a buffer zone adjacent to their principal residence. Applications 
must include a letter and photo ID linking you to the address in question. They can be 
submitted:  
 

• Via an online service request 
• By emailing 311@winnipeg.ca 
• By fax to 311 
• In writing to the Insect Control Branch at 3 Grey Street, Winnipeg MB R2L 

1V2 
• In-person at 1539 Waverley St. 

 
We require a minimum 72-hour turnaround time. 
 
Register for notification 
We provide an automated daily telephone and email notification system for insect 
control activities. Residents can register online or by contacting 311. 
 
For more information, visit winnipeg.ca/insectcontrol 

https://forms.winnipeg.ca/form/auto/pw_icb_bufferzone_vof?locale=en
mailto:311@winnipeg.ca
https://www.google.com/maps/place/1539+Waverley+St,+Winnipeg,+MB+R3T+4V7/@49.8208771,-97.1820175,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m6!3m5!1s0x52ea750a0deb858d:0x94ddb902dd763e37!8m2!3d49.8208771!4d-97.1820175!16s%2Fg%2F11c28tknp9
https://winnipeg.ca/publicworks/insectcontrol/mosquitoes/notification.stm
https://winnipeg.ca/311/default.asp#contact-311
https://legacy.winnipeg.ca/PublicWorks/insectControl/default.stm
http://cowsvpelms03.cityofwinnipeg.ca/t/867969/916440/23825/0/

